Hey there!  I just wanted to thank you for coming to VBS. We were so glad you were a part of “Who Will Be King?”   We hope you had fun and made some new friends too.  More than anything, we hoped you learned about Jesus.

I think it is very important for you to come to church. We would love to have you visit Sunday school. It’s at 9 AM on Sundays and then we have church at 10. Coming to church will help you to know and love Jesus. It will help you learn how to follow Jesus as your King. 

Here are some other thing you might want to know about. 

· You can sign-up to play Upward Soccer, before August 1st.

· You can come to Bible Buddies every Wednesday from 6:30 – 7:30.

· Plus, Family Fun Day is on Saturday, August 11th, from 11 – 2PM.

Have you had time to read the little book named Who Will Be King? It will help you learn more about Jesus. It is important to read it with your parents. They can help you understand. You can also pray and ask God to help you understand. 

I really hope you’ll be able to join us for one or more of the opportunities listed above.  If you have any questions, you can e-mail me at TonyKummer@gmail.com or call me at church 273-2289.

Hope to see you soon!

Serving The King!

Tony Kummer

